Samack, Simone

From: Page, Mark

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2012 5:42 PM
To: AllUsers

Subject: EEC

The Equal Employment Practices Commission (EEPC) is required to audit and evaluate the Equal Employment
Opportunity programs of all New York City agencies. An EEPC audit of OMB was conducted covering the period of

January 1, 2007 — December 31, 2009. The audit used internal EEO documentation, interviews of EEQ staff and an online
survey which was provided to employees.

The EEPC made several recommendations to enhance Equal Employment Opportunity in our agency.

CMB is committed to preventing discrimination, by ensuring that employees are aware of their rights and obligations
based on the City’s Equal Employment Cpportunity Plan.

Employees can refer to the Citywide EEQ Policy by accessing it on the DCAS website
{www.nyc.gov/html/dcas/html/resources/eeopol.shtml).

Anyone wishing to discuss an EEQ matter is urged to contact OMB’s EEO Officer or one of the EEO Counselors listed
below:

Simone Saywack
EEO Officer
Location: 6-4B/ Ext. 5849

Email: saywacks@omb.nyc.gov

Marie Appia Patricia Herrick

EEO Counselor EEO Counselor

Location: 8-3D / Ext: 6160 Location: 8-W11 / Ext: 6101
Email: appiam@omb.nyc.gov Email: herrickp@omb.nyc.gov
Michael Orlay Andy Shiwnarain

EEO Counselor EEO Counselor

Location: 7-W1A / Ext: 6060 Location: 7-9D / Ext: 6055

Email: orlaym@omb.nyc.gov Email: shiwnaraina@omb.nyc.gov




